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Dear Families, 

Ridgemount is pleased to be offering Pizza Pizza Lunches for the remainder of the school year.  Each 
student will have the opportunity to order cheese pizza online each month.  Pizza is sold by the slice in 
accordance with the Provincial Food and Beverage Policy (PPM 150).  The cost of each slice of pizza is 
$2.00.  

 Online orders may be made each month. 

You are required to pay online through School Cash Online by using the following link - 
SchoolCashOnline.com: Welcome  (https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com/).   

For greater convenience HWDSB now has an app for your phone that has all the links you need as a 
parent in one spot.  Please search your app store for “HWDSB” Please contact the school for support.   

An information sheet is attached to help you sign up if you haven’t already done so.  By submitting 
orders online there is no need to submit an order form, it’s simple to track what you’ve paid for and for 
what days.  School Cash online will also make paying for trips, school spirit wear, and other activities 
easy. 

Please ensure you take the time to mark the dates on your calendars at home so 
you know when your child will be receiving pizza at school. Cheese Pizza Only!!!! 

All money raised from this initiative will subsidize student trips and activities within the school. 

Please check school cash online and order your pizza! 
Last Day to Order for the Next Month To get pizza for these days 

Dec 19th – Jan 11th Jan 19, 26  and Feb 2, 9, 16, 23 
Feb 22nd  March 2 , 9, 23, 30 
Mar 29th  April 6, 13, 20, 27 
Apr 26th  May 4, 11, 18, 25 
May 24th  June 1, 8, 15, 22 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Castellani and Mr. Massie 


